
              

  

  

  

  

  

  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

  

Harvest Festival 

  

We have decided to celebrate Harvest Festival through a number of events throughout the school. 

  

There will be a special assembly for Y3 children at 2.15pm in the Junior Hall on Wednesday 11th October.  Parents 

and Grandparents of these children are very welcome to come and watch the Y3 children perform their Harvest 

Festival Assembly and see the children bring in their harvest gifts. Due to Health and Safety, tickets will be issued to 

Year 3 families (two tickets per family).  The tickets will be sent home with your child on Monday 9th October.  There 

will be a short harvest assembly in the Infant Hall, led by the Y1 children on 12th October at 9.15am for which we 

would like to invite the parents and grandparents of the Year 1 children only.  

  

We are continuing to support the Wood Street Mission charity as we have done in previous years, and all of our 

harvest donations will be sent to this charity which supports vulnerable children and families in the Manchester area. 

  

Nursery             -               Tea/Coffee 

Reception         -               Tinned Fruit 

Year 1                -               Rice, Pasta, Cereals 

Year 2               -               Tins of Soup 

Year 3               -               Sugar, Jars of Jam/Marmalade 

Year 4               -               Tins of meat/fish 

Year 5               -               Packets of biscuits/chocolate 

Year 6               -               Tins of vegetables/beans 

These donated items need to be in school on Monday 9th October. 

  

On Thursday 5th October we are having a ‘Wear your Pants Day” to raise money in aid of ‘NSPCC’.  The children will 

come in their PANTS and donate at least £1 to this good cause. 

  

Important Dates Reminders 

 

5TH October  Wear your favourite Pants day, bring a £1 for the NSPCC 

9th October          Bring your Harvest donations to school for Wood Street Mission Appeal. 

11th October         Year 3 will lead the Harvest Festival celebrations in the Junior Hall at 2.15pm 

12th October              KS1 Harvest Assembly  - Year 1 will lead the assembly in the Infant Hall at 9.15am. 

16th-  - 20th  October    Wood Street Mission volunteers collect Harvest offerings. 

 

We hope that you will be able to support us with our charity collection initiatives which help our children and 

community realise how much we have and how we should help those who have so little, wherever they may be in 

the world. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr. P. McDowell 

Headteacher 


